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I am opposed to mandating vaccines for college students-or anyone. 

Let me preface with I am a nurse, I am vaccinated, and I am pro-vaccination. I see the benefit 
of the vaccine, however I think it is wrong for anyone to be mandated to get the vaccination or 
any medical treatments! I understand and can support a mask mandate and regular testing. I 
cannot support a vaccine mandate. People have the right to decide what medical treatments 
they receive. Mandating vaccinations in colleges also can lead to a slippery slope where all 
schools including high schools, Jr highs, and eventually elementary schools and preschools 
will mandate vaccines and I for sure do not want to get my children covid  vaccinated at this 
time with the limited testing done on children. I have rights to deny any medical treatment for 
myself and my children and that should not ever change for me or anyone else. Even though I 
am comfortable getting the vaccine others are not and it is not ethical to mandate a vaccine! 

-Tyonna Trout 


